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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-1002  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
DATE: October 18, 2022 
 
TITLE: City Hall Update – (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
On September 8, 2022 the City received an unsolicited proposal pursuant to Florida 
Statute 255.065 related to a Public-Private Partnership to develop, design, site, permit, 
finance, construct, commission and maintain a new City Hall facility.  Staff will provide an 
overview of the process, discuss options for moving forward and seek feedback from the 
City Commission. 
  
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 

 
Prepared by: Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager, City Manager’s Office 
  
Charter Officer:  Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 


